
    Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

    Community Alert 
                                 Alert# P15-2-119CA 

                                                                           November 28, 2015 

Wanted for Robbery 

004th District (South Chicago) 
 

About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to residents of the South Chicago (004th) District of two recent 

robbery incident involving similar circumstances.  In each incident, the victims were 

approached by two offenders.  One offender then proceeds to make an inquiry about the 

victim's phone, either asking to use it or if he is in possession of one.  The offenders then 

announce the robbery and proceed to relieve the victims of their cellular phones.  In both 

incidents, firearms were either displayed or implied.  

 

About The Offenders: 

• The offenders are described as being 2 male, blacks both believed to be approximately 19 

years of age.  One offender is further described as being approximately 6'00" and having 

a dark complexion.  The second offender was noted only to have a light complexion. 

 

Safety Tips: 

• Attempt to walk with friends or in a group when traveling 

• Install applications which enable tracking of cellular devices 

• Document serial numbers of your electronic items and keep record of them in your 

residence 

• Never follow, pursue a fleeing offender 

• When traveling attempt to walk in well-lit areas 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 

including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

Reference RD#s HY-503029, HY-503973 


